As the winter weather is finally upon us, we wanted to inform parents of snow closing
information. If we have inclement weather, there will be one of two announcements:

1. School is closed for the day.

2. School is open, but on a snow schedule. If this is the case, school will begin at 9:30
a.m. , with the doors opening at 9:00 a.m. Teachers will report to the classrooms at 9:00
a.m.

In the event that we close for weather or other reasons such as power outages, Holy Infant
will activate the text message system to alert all families early in the morning. The school
closing will also post on local television Channels 2, 4, and 5. We will also post the
school closing on our School Website (www.holyinfantschool.org)

Holy Infant uses FreshSchools, which allows us to communicate via text and email to
all families who are registered with the program.

>> Your text message will come from the following number: 310-504-1320

>> Please enter this number into your phones so you know it’s Holy Infant.

>> You will hear from Holy Infant as a text and as an email ONLY

Please ensure that you and your family are registered on FreshSchools, with current
contact information. This is our online Family Directory and used for notifying
families of inclement weather and other information. If you aren’t a member of
FreshSchools, please contact Mr. Meesey at ameesey@holyinfantschool.org.




